April 27th, 2009 7:30PM Lyme Center Academy

Present for this meeting: Dina Cutting, Robert Couture, Kathleen Henriques, and Tom Yurkosky.

No meeting in March: No minutes to approve

Adult Men's softball day and times for games were reviewed and approved. There was a brief history discussion concerning the use of the field by the adult teams in Lyme.

Cooch volunteered to follow up on a wasp nest complaint at the tennis courts.

Pond Program dates were reviewed to make sure they do not conflict with Play soccer.

The Job Description for the Recreation Director will be sent out by Dina and reviewed at the next meeting.

Kathleen Henriques resignation was regretfully accepted as of 4/20/2009. We would like to thank her for all she did in the past years for the youth programs and the beach & ball filed project. THANK YOU Kathleen.

Dina will send out on the Lyme Liste Serve and the Town Web page that we are looking for another member.

Permit for Beach & field project: Pathways is working on the permit. Rod is hoping to have it all ready to go soon.

Because of a conflict in 2 member schedule the Commission decided to meet on Sunday May 17th, 7:00PM. Dina will post this change.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45PM

Respectfully Submitted,

Dina Cutting